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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON   

UW 120 
 
In the Matter of  
 
CROOKED RIVER RANCH WATER 
COMPANY  
 
Request for rate increase in total annual 
revenues from $806,833 to $868,453, or 8.13 
percent. 
 

   
 
STAFF’S RESPONSE  

 On August 25, 2008, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon Staff (Staff) filed a 

motion to compel data responses from Crooked River Ranch Water Company (CRRWC or 

Company).  In its motion, Staff states that the Company did not provide full and complete 

responses to Data Requests Nos. 176, 179, 181, 182, and 183. 

CRRWC filed a response to Staff’s motion on August 28, 2008.  In its response, CRRWC 

states that responses to Data Requests Nos. 176, 179, 181, 182, and 183 were previously 

provided and attached a copy of its responses to the motion to compel response. 

On September 5, 2008, the Administrative Law Judge (ALJ) issued a ruling denying 

Staff’s motion, but directed Staff to report to the Commission when it received the data 

responses attached to the response by CRRWC dated August 28, 2008.  

Staff did not receive the responses to Data Requests Nos. 176, 179, 181, 182, and 183 

until August 28, 2008, as attachments to the Company’s motion.  The ALJ correctly notes that 

the data requests were dated May 29, 2008.  However, the responses were not due until June 12, 

2008.  Attached to this response, is an excerpt of the Docket UW 120 Data Request Log that 

highlights data requests 177 through 183.  As the report indicates, the data responses were not 

previously submitted by the Company.  The Commission should note that the data request letter 

specifically highlights the person the requests should be forwarded to.  Data request responses 
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are processed by the Regulatory Operations Division and only forwarded to Staff once the 

responses have been received and properly logged. 

In its August 28, 2008, motion, the Company states that the absence of reference made to 

data request 180 indicates that the responses were received.  This is not the case.  Staff did not 

include data request 180 in its motion because Staff had received relevant material in the 

Company’s, July 2, 2008, submittal resulting from Staff’s Motion regarding the CRRWC 

Operating Account and the Administrative Law Judge (ALJ) Ruling concerning the motion.  

Although CRRWC did not directly respond to the data request, the Company included bank 

documentation that fulfilled the information in the data request. 

 DATED this 10th day of September 2008. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
HARDY MYERS 
Attorney General 
 
 
s/Jason W. Jones________________ 
Jason W. Jones, #00059 
Assistant Attorney General 
Of Attorneys for Staff of the Public Utility 
Commission of Oregon 

 
 
 
 






